
 
19 July 2024 
 
Dear   
 
 
ATISN   20774 
 
Thank you for your request in which you are seeking for a complete list of NHS 
hospitals in Wales, and for each hospital, the NHS Trust which is responsible for that 
hospital given.  
 
Unfortunately, you have not provided us with your full name and therefore your 
request is not considered as being valid and we are unable to process your request 
further.  However, we can confirm that the information you have requested is already 
in the public domain and we are not required to provide information which is already 
reasonably accessible to you.  Therefore this information is exempt from disclosure 
under Section 21 of the Act. The information you are seeking can be found on the 
NHS Wales website  Contact Us - NHS Wales. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.wales%2Fhpb%2Fcontact-us%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7Cfd3b0bf2908e40105fac08dca7cf4638%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638569755882828408%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VWVSH4ikcwD0Q6tlmsS8of%2BxYeoV8MFdV4llKmlpKWI%3D&reserved=0

